Zachery Cardoso

From: Zachery Cardoso

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2024 1:30 PM

To: Zachery Cardoso

Cc: Bryce Bishop

Subject: Hearing Confirmation Letter - Case No. CU-ADJ24-10 for 215 Boone Rd SE
Attachments: CU-ADJ24-10 Confirmation Letter.pdf

BCC List: tmurphy@bridgewaych.org; britany@brandlanduse.com; shelby@brandlanduse.com
Hello,

The Hearing Confirmation Letter for Conditional Use and Adjustment Case No. CU-ADJ24-10 for 215 Boone Rd SE is
attached for your information. This letter contains important information about your hearing date and requirements for
posting the subject property. If you do not meet the posting requirements, it may delay the land use process.

Please direct questions or comments to the CASE MANAGER:
Bryce Bishop

bbishop @cityofsalem.net

503-540-2399

Thank you,

Zachery Cardoso

he/they
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